
BEGINNING  JULY 1
The entire W Building (Worship Center, Lobby, Connect Center, Choir Room
and all classrooms, except W101 & W103) will be completely closed off for
carpet installation. The West Worship Entrance will be open for access to
elevator, stairs, and restrooms ONLY. During this time, our worship services
will take place in the Fellowship Hall with an altered schedule as follows:

Sundays: July 7, 14, 21, and if needed July 28
Preschool ,  Children, and Student classes will meet on their normal
schedule. Our anticipated schedule of services will be as follows:

10:30AM
 Worship service primarily for classes designated as 60 and under   
*Sunday School/Community Group classes designated as 60 and
over

9:00AM
 Worship service primarily for classes designated as 60 and over 
*Sunday School/Community Group classes  for classes designated
as 60 and under

*Some exceptions as communicated by individual SS/CG leaders


